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The Ellte Engllsh School

CIR/EES/NOV/2441-24 Date: Nov 7, 2024

PROTOCOLS TO BE FOLLOWED

Dear Parents,

As the temperatures cool and we move into the winter months, we want to
underscore the importance of remaining warm and comfortable during the school
day. With temperatures dropping, now is the time to wear your school sweaters
and neckties, which not only provide extra warmth but also contribute to a
cohesive and neat school appearance.

Please be informed that from Monday, 11" November 2024 all the students
must wear the school sweater (cardigan) and the necktie mandatorily.

This is for your information.

Regards,
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